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NOTICE TO ALL PROPERTY OWNERS WITHIN 
YUIMA MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT 

 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Board of Directors of the Yuima 
Municipal Water District, will hold a public hearing on the adoption of a proposed 
ordinance which would increase the existing IDA Special Connection Fee in 
conformance with the provisions of the revised ordinance including annual 
adjustments for changes in construction costs as determined by the Engineering 
News Record (“ENR”) construction cost index. 
 
 A public hearing on the proposed ordinance will be held on Monday, July 28, 
2025 at 2:10 o’clock p.m. at the office of the District, 34928 Valley Center Road, 
Pauma Valley, California.  Any owner of property within the District may appear and 
present objections or protests or may file with the Secretary of the District, at any 
time prior to the hour set for the hearing, written protests or objections to the 
proposed connection fee increase. 
 
 BY ORDER of the Board of Directors of the Yuima Municipal Water District. 
 
The Proposed fee for consideration at the March meeting is shown below: 

IDA Special Connection Fee Per Acre  
 
 

Current Proposed 

Special Connection Fee Special Connection Fee 

$8,487 $10,473 

  

 
 


